
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Now that your kids are back at school, let's make sure COVID-19 
doesn't keep them home. Free, quick, and easy weekly COVID-19 
tests at school help protect everyone and keep school open for 
learning. 

 
 
 
 
 

cdc.gov/covid19-school-testing 


